
In order to protect the unvaccinated and vulnerable populations in our
care, NPH USA requires that visitors follow all COVID-19 protocols set
forth by the hosting NPH home. These may include (but are not limited
to) mask wearing. All protocols are subject to change. See the FAQs on
the trip website for more. 

*At this time, NPH Mexico does not require proof of vaccination.

COVID-19 PROTOCOLS

NPH Mexico
July 6 – 9, 2023

                                      to experience firsthand how NPH USA transforms lives! 

An NPH USA employee will lead and oversee all travelers throughout the
trip. All employees have been screened and are experienced trip leaders.

BOOK NOW nphusa.org/mexico-latham-7

ABOUT NPH MEXICO

Join us

Casa San Salvador, the main home, is 77 miles south of Mexico City in
Miacatlán. It includes a pre-school through secondary school, chapel,
dining hall, clinic, and farm. Casa Buen Señor in Cuernavaca is home
to older children, who attend NPH’s vocational high school.

Meet the amazing children, staff, and volunteers of NPH and learn about
their daily lives 
Stay at the NPH home and immerse yourself in NPH life and culture
Tour the NPH facilities and learn about its programs
Celebrate our children's academic achievements by attending their
graduation ceremonies   

Whether you are new to NPH, or a longtime supporter, visiting an NPH
home is the best way to see your impact in action.

xwalker@nphusa.org

Xavier WalkerContact: 

toVISION Trip

NPH USA West South Area
5110 North 40th St., Suite 248
Phoenix, AZ 85018

MARK LATHAM AND XAVIER WALKER ARE THRILLED TO HAVE YOU JOIN US
FOR THIS NPH MEXICO GRADUATION TRIP! PLEASE COMPLETE THE

REGISTRATION FORM BELOW AND LOOK OUT FOR DOCUMENTS FROM THE
NPH USA TRAVEL DEPARTMENT TO BE SENT VIA EMAIL. REACH OUT TO

MARK OR XAVIER WITH ANY QUESTIONS.  


